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2017 Officers 
President: 
  Micki Taylor, 662-9294 
  damtaylors@q.com 
 
Vice Presidents: 

Sharon Kapple, 663-0443 
    skapple@cybermesa.com  
and Erin Flesher  
    elflesher@gmail.com 
Secretary: 

Joan Williams 
joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  
dnt@glenda.com 

   
2017 Chairs 

Community Service: 
   Flo Carr, 660-4980 
  ks_carr@msn.com 
Library: 

Deb McLin, 672-9811 
damclin@gmail.com 

Membership: 
Brenda Edeskuty 
edeskuty@zianet.com 

Newsletter: 
Clara Vigil, 672-0098 

    c.vigil0098@gmail.com  
Publicity: 

Charlene McHale, 
505-660-0380 
cjmchale@comcast.net 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek, 662-4865 
deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

2017 Quilt Show 
Brenda Edeskuty 
edeskuty@zianet.com 

 
Donation Quilt 
  Michelle DeBardeleben,  
672-4054 
mdebard@gmail.com  

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS  
 

White Rock Presbyterian Church 
310 Rover Blvd 

 
Tuesday, October 24 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

 
From the President’s Corner: 
 
 
Hello Quilters,  
 
Thanks to everyone for a very successful Quilt Show.  
 
Autumn is my favorite time of year, with all the color changes and 
the sun shining through them to make them more brilliant. The 
cooler temperatures are invigorating.  
 
Well, back to business. It’s time to look for new officers for the next 
year. The guild needs a new president as I have bought an RV and 
don’t plan to be home much.  
 
The guild will also need a vice president as Sharon Kapple is 
stepping away from her position. Thank you Sharon for your 
creativity and dedication to this guild.  
 
Hopefully, some of the officers will continue in their position for 
next year. 
 
Happy Fall quilting I’ll see you next week. 
  
Micki Taylor, President 
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UPCOMING EVENTS, PROJECTS AND WORKSHOPS 
 
October 13-24, 2017 
San Juan Quilters Guild "Scrappy Melody" Quilt Show  
Farmington Civic Center 
200 W Arrington St 
Farmington, NM 
  
October 28, 2017 
Machine Trapunto Workshop 
White Rock Presbyterian Church 
 
February 17-18, 2018 
Las Colcheras Quilt Show 
Las Cruces Convention Center 
680 University Ave 
Las Cruces, NM  
 
February 23, 2018 
Annual Gathering of Quilts "Winter Quilters of Sierra County" 
Truth or Consequences Civic Center 
400 W Fourth 
Truth or Consequences, NM 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
 

Vice Presidents – Sharon Kapple & Erin Flesher 

October's guild meeting will be held at the White Rock Presbyterian 
Church, 310 Rover Blvd. beginning at 7 pm on October 24. The program will 
be on folded fabric Christmas ornaments.  You will be make an ornament.  
All the necessary materials for making the ornament will be provided. 
 
For the November LAP meeting (November 28) Cindy Barfield from SF Quilting is going to 
demo/teach how to use rulers/templates for quilting. This technique applies to domestic 
machines, as well as long-arm machines. 
 
Secretary – Joan Williams 
 
Minutes from LAP Guild Meeting 9/19/17 at the United Church Los Alamos: 
The meeting began at 6:00 p.m. with the annual pot luck.  

Mickie started with the business meeting we finished eating.  

Input from officers:  

Vice President – Sharon announced the Team Competition.  Fabric was available for teams to 
take.  Teams must be at least two members (can be as large as you like). The quilt must be at 

https://quiltersresources.com/event/san-juan-quilters-guild-scrappy-melody-quilt-show.html


least 40 inches square and must represent all of the fabrics in the bag.  The voting on quilts will 
be at the November meeting.  The prize is the purple iron which Sharon had on the table with 
the fabric packs. 

The October meeting will be making a Christmas ornament.  The November meeting will be 
Cindy Barfield demonstrating So Steady templates and rulers.  And November will be the UFO 
deadline, bring your finished UFOs.    

Secretary – No report  

Treasurer – No report 

Community Service – After the quilt show there should be more quilts in community service.   

Library – Nothing 

Membership – There are 57 members in 2017 and now 3 members in 2018. 

Newsletter – No Report 

Webmaster – Ken at VLA has a new server and we’re hoping that solves the problems we’ve 
been having.  

Donation Quilt – Michelle has tickets for anyone willing to take some to sell.   

Quilt Show –  
 Publicity – Notices to both papers, flyers have been put up, banner is hung, rock cozy 
should be put up when rock is available.   
 Venders – Linda 
 Silent Auction – Libby & Zena 
 Donation Quilt – Michelle. The drawing will be at 3:00 on Saturday. 
 Staffing – List is going around, please sign up.  
 Exhibit – Donna said the forms could be updated.  Check in Thursday between 2:00 & 
4:00.  There are no categories—prizes are Viewers Choice and Presidents Choice. Frames need 
to be at the church by noon on Thursday and drills will start right after.  Set up will start at 1:00. 
There will not be a “free” table.  You can bring snacks for the cry room. 
 
We then played QUILTO.  Winners were Donna, Carolyn, Charlene and Bev. 
 
Show and tell:  Lana had several that would be in the show and Micki had a Halloween quilt.  
  
Treasurer’s Report - Donna Smith 

The LANB Checking Account balance on October 1, 2017 was $17,221.93. 
The NM Gross Receipts Tax has been filed for the end of 2107. 
 
2017 Quilt Show Financials 
 
                               Income    Expense    Net 
Donation Quilt    1334.25    438.76    895.49 
Sewing Machine    243              0         243 
1138.49 
Silent Auction         458             0          458 
 
 



Show 
Gate                     637.25 
Booth Fees          925 
                            1562.25     993.54 568.71 
 
Net Income    2165.2 
 
 
Approx Attendance 
Friday          157 
Saturday      208 
                     365 
 
Publicity – Charlene McHale 
 
*All current events are listed on the Calendar of Events above. 
 
Community Service – Flo Carr 
 
Library – Deb McLin 
 
Membership – Brenda Blea-Edeskuty 
 
To download the membership form please click on the link,  
http://www.losalamos.com/lap/forms/lapmembershipform.pdf . 
 
Donation Quilt – Michelle DeBardeleben 
 
Our Favorite Websites  
 
International Quilt Study Center & Museum in Nebraska -  www.quiltstudy.org  
Learn about their museum, and sign up to receive emails of their "Quilt of the Month."    
 
Quilter’s Resource - www.quiltersresources.net 
Your one-stop in finding current information on all things quilting - quilt shops, guilds, longarm 
quilters, quilt shows and events, shop hops, and so much more! 
 
The purpose of this section is to add to our quilting knowledge, such as, quilting museums, 
methods and techniques. It is not meant to include sites that sell fabrics, patterns, or supplies. 
We need to support our local quilt store. 
 
Please contact Clara Vigil at c.vigil0098@gmail.com , if you have any questions or you would 
like to share a website. 
 
*Events/Sources not sponsored by LA Piecemakers are shown for info only and not endorsed by 
LA Piecemakers. 
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